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The Women’s Studies Program, a new interdisciplinary course of study, was established at 
Chabot College in Spring 2018. The Women’s Studies Program banner is currently on permanent 
display in the busy lobby of Building 400, where all program-affiliated faculty are located. It is 
easily visible to all who enter via the glass doors at the main entrance. The banner is designed to 
promote and grow this new academic program. It is light and retractable, and will appear at 
campus events focusing on women and gender, including the Women’s History Month Speaker 
Series, Student Health and Wellness Fairs, Gladiator Days and the Social Science Open House.  
 
 

 


